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The Laddie Page





Mr Mal Ladmore retires on the 21st of December 2005


He has been a very positive and enthusiastic teacher at our school.


Mal has relieved in the Careers Adviser's position and has been a very strong supporter of Business Week. He was also a much loved/valued Assistant Year Adviser for Year 12 2005.


We wish him and Chris all the best for their future.











